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The Permanent Council held a regular meeting to consider the items on the draft order of business, document CP/OD.1528/06.  The draft order of business was approved with the addition of a new item (CP/OD.1528/06 rev.1).

1. Approval of minutes


The Permanent Council approved the minutes of the regular meeting held on August 5, 2004 (CP/ACTA 1435/04) and of the special meeting held on September 23, 2004 (CP/ACTA 1440/04).


Also, in accordance with Article 69 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, CP/ACTA 1443/04 was distributed. 

2. Oral Report of the Secretary General on the Elections in Haiti


The Council took note of the oral report presented by Secretary General José Miguel Insulza on the recent elections held in Haiti, as well as of the comments made by Ambassador Duly Brutus, Permanent Representative of Haiti, and other delegations.  The Council approved the “Statement by the Permanent Council of the OAS on the Elections held in Haiti,” document CP/DEC.30 (1528/06). 

3. Draft resolution “Place and date of the Seventh Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft Declaration on the Rights of the Indigenous Peoples”

The Council approved resolution CP/RES. 898 (1528/06), accepting with gratitude the offer by the Government of Brazil to host the above-mentioned meeting and convene the Seventh Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus, to be held in Brasilia, Brazil, from March 21 to 25, 2006.

4. Other business

· Ambassador Esteban Tomic Errázuriz, Permanent Representative of Chile and Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), informed the Council that analysis and discussions on the juridical and institutional link between the OAS and the Inter-American Defense Board had been concluded.

· Ambassador María Tamayo Arnal, Permanent Representative of Bolivia, informed that due to the natural disasters that had occurred recently in her country, the President of Bolivia had declared a state of emergency.

· Ambassador Osmar Vladimir Chohfi, Permanent Representative of Brazil, informed that his government had donated $50.000 to the OAS’s electoral observation program.
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�.	Statements and comments by the delegations may be found in the verbatim minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1528/06.
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